
Welcome to the  
CVHS 2023-2024 Choir ‘BAND!! 

 

Dear Students, 

Mr. Pecar and the CVHS Choir Boosters are excited to announce that beginning this year, our school will 

be using BAND to communicate all CVHS Choir, Musical and Booster activities to the CVHS community. 

This will help us all stay on the same page and not have to deal with emails and texts cluttering our 

inboxes – and you will never miss the latest information you need to make your 2023-2024 Choir/Musical 

year a success! 

 

What is BAND? 

BAND is a free group communication app. The groups we created our secure and will allow 

us to communicate privately and share files, forms, and videos and photos of what is 

happening for all of our various activities – and there are a lot of them!! 

Let’s Get Started 

Click the Link below: 

Join the CVHS Choir Band  

Or using your phone’s camera, scan the QR code below to download the app.  

 

If you’ve never used BAND before, you will first be asked to create a BAND account (use your cell 

phone number) and then verify with a code.  

Accept the invite to our CVHS Choir 2023-2024 BAND group! Please indicate that you are a current 

CVHS Student and your current grade. 

Stay tuned for more details on how BAND will be used throughout the school year. 

Thank you, 

Mr. James Pecar, Choral Director and the CVHS Choir Boosters 

https://band.us/n/afab9364rcG2c

